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Year 3 Reduce, Re-use and Recycle Letter 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                       

 

Next half term, our topic in Year 3 will be ‘Reduce, Re-use and Recycle’ and its role in protecting our future. 

One project that we would like to do with the children is to up cycle an old plain t-shirt.  

 

We are therefore asking that the children save and bring in a plain t-shirt (named) that you don’t mind being 

made into something else! Please could children bring this in the first week back after February half term. 

 

In order for the children to successfully upcycle their t-shirt, we need a range of embellishments.  If you can 

donate any little bits of material, ribbon, lacfor any donations of spare little bits of material, ribbon, lace, 

felt, sequins or any other accessories that the children can use to upcycle with, that would be very much 

appreciated. 

Pleases send any donations into school by Friday 10th March. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Year 3 team. 
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